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Dear Readers,

Post success of Millennium Development Goals, in January 2016, World leaders adopted Sustainable 
Development Goals as an agenda for the World’s peace and growth. This program is targeted for 
the next 15 years. Every aspect of the SDG has different targets and indicators and if properly 
introduced and monitored by both developed and developing countries, it is expected that by 2030 
development and protection of the world will be ensured for our next generations.

Without the support of all the stakeholders, achieving these goals is not possible. So as an academic 
researcher, I feel we can contribute to the SDGs by conducting  some research in lines with SDG 
and share with peers, so that we not only contribute to the SDG but can also inspire others.

In view of this, I discussed about the sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) in my previous editorial 
inviting research/review articlesas we had planned to bring out a special issue on SDGs and I am 
happy to inform that we got good response from researchers of South Africa, whereas, it is not so 
encouraging from others. I hope and wish many of you will get some ideas from this special issue.          

I appeal to every one of you to go through the official website of SDGs from UN so that ideas can 
be generatedto be a part of the better tomorrow.

Dr. Shobha Rani R Hiremath, Editor-in-Chief
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